From: I

Sent: 03 July 2019 22:03
To: Planning
Subject: 2019/1359/P

Dear Camden Planning,

I would like to object to the above application, on the grounds that such noisy equipment is
not acceptable - even if given acoustic shielding - in such a domestic small scale Mews.

These fans are inappropriate in a residential area. They are commercial fans which are
situated directly opposite and at the bedroom level of the residential homes of Maryon
Mews. The constant noise nuisance and vibrations from these fans is totally unacceptable to

the residents of this quiet residential mews. When the ambient noise reduces in the evenings
the noise becomes even louder.

We have sought to discuss these issues with the proprietors of Retail 24. We are sad to say
they have shown no interest in resolving these issues and concerns.

I would urge the committee to reject all aspects of this application and help keep us the local
residents safe from this noise and vibration pollution.

Kind Regards,

Sent from my iPad



